
From: Dick/Barbara Farrell [mailto:mtnvu6@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 1:47 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Pamela, 
I am a NH resident who lives in Whitefield and our house is within ½ mile of the NP route.  The 
more I hear about the project and the process, the more my level of concern is raised.  It is 
incredible that this project has advanced to this point with the fact that it is all focused on private 
businesses making millions of dollars.  This is not a project intended for the good of the public, 
but just another money maker for big business and being done at the expense of the average 
citizens. 
 
When one considers the long term effect on the environment, the financial impact on tourism, 
and the aesthetics we must live with, the only decision that seems reasonable is to not allow this 
project to move forward.  The longer this project is allowed to proceed, the more the principle 
investors will need to recover, which will result in higher rates for the north country 
customers.  We seem to be losers any way it is calculated, our environment and tourism industry 
or directly from our pockets.  
 
A concerned NH resident, 
Dick Farrell 
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